
January 2, 1970 

Secretary of State 

State Capitol 

St. Paul, Minnesota 

Dear Sir: 

The Village of Spring Lake Park held a special election on 

December 30, 1969, at which time the following question was 

put to the voters: 

"Shall Optional Plan A, modifying the standard plan of village 

government by providing for the appointment by the council of 

the clerk-treasurer be adopted for the government of the 

village?'' 

This letter officially certifys that the results of this 

election were as follows: 

"YES" 199 

The question was approved. 

Sincerely, 

JMC/lgr 

"NO" 133 

Village 
Seal 
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